
  

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Spelling and Grammar Evening for parents 
 
We wish to invite you to a special English evening focused on spellings and grammar 
on Thursday 23rd March from 6pm to 7pm. 
 
The development of spelling and grammar is now a fundamental part of the school 
curriculum.  During the evening we will explore strategies and games you could use 
at home to support your child. 
 
If you are able to attend, please go to the School Gateway (under payments) and tick 
the consent box.  Please also let us know how many seats you require.  We would 
be grateful if you could let us know by Wednesday 22nd March if you would like to 
attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
J Harper 
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